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PRESIDENTS CLIMATE COMMITMENT COMMITTEE
	Committee

	□
	Curt Heuring, VP for Facilities Man., Construction and Campus Safety (heuring@tcnj.edu), Co-Chair

	□
	Michael Horst, Assistant Professor of Civil Engineering  (horst@tcnj.edu), Co-Chair

	□
	Curt Elderkin, Assistant Professor of Biology (elderkin@tcnj.edu)

	□

	Richard Kroth, Director of Arts Facilities (kroth@tcnj.edu)


	□
	Keith Dewey, Director of Grants and Corporate and Foundation Relations (dewey@tcnj.edu)

	□
	Julia Flagg, Student Government Association, (flagg4@tcnj.edu)


	□
	Winnie Fatton, Municipal Land Use Center, Project Manager, (fatton@tcnj.edu)


	□
	Larry Gage, Associate Director of Counseling and Psychological Services (gage@tcnj.edu)

	□
	Mark Mehler, Director of Purchasing, Finance and Business Services (mehler@tcnj.edu)

	□
	Kellie Perkowsky, Residential Education and Housing, Residence Director, (perkowsk@tcnj.edu)

	□
	Lynda Rothermel, Director of Campus Planning and Campus Architect (rotherme@tcnj.edu)

	□

	Adam Sferlazzo, Bonner Scholar, Water Watch Ex Bd Member (sferlaz2@tcnj.edu) 


	□
	Nadine Stern, Vice President of Information Technology (stern@tcnj.edu)

	□
	Judy Wingerter, Administrative Assistant, Facilities Mngmnt, Construction, and Campus Safety (jwingert@tcnj.edu)

	□
	Lori Winyard, Director of Energy and Central Utilities (winyard@tcnj.edu)

	□
	Sara Wolfson, Student, (wolfson4@tcnj.edu) 


		

	MEETING MINUTES

Date:  
14 September 2009
Time:  
3:30 p.m. — 5:00 p.m.

Location:       Administrative Services Building, Room 203

I.   Minutes approved as reviewed.
M. Horst
II. Updates:
     A.  ACUPCC Report – finished and will be submitted tomorrow.

     B.  Climate Action Plan – needs expanding. Some of the issues that need to be identified and 

          addressed are:

          1. Barriers and Solutions

          2. Long term plan

          3. Future ideas

      C. Partnerships

           It was reported that legislation was passed to allow partnership for up to 50 years with 

           higher education. This is an exciting time to gain financing through such partnerships.

           PSE&G and Siemen’s is interested. Funding for the geothermal well is a project being 

           considered for partnership.

      D.  Fall Planning Meeting

            M. Horst will meet with N. Stern and C. Heuring to determine roles of each at the 

            Planning Meeting.  Then an agenda will be set.  

            Team (sub-committees) suggestions were:

· Curriculum                                  -    Outreach

· Community Garden                    -     Recycling

· Culture Change                           -     Transportation

· Events                                        -      Climate Action Plan      

            It was suggested the team captains meet with the PC3 once or twice per semester.

III. Everyone agreed the most common time for the new meeting schedule was Thursday mornings for the Fall semester. Exact time frame will be announced.
C. Heuring

C. Heuring

N. Stern

J. Wingerter
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